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Dear all, 
 
CPR and Defib awareness training provided by the Northern Ireland Ambulance 
Service takes place in school on Thursday 28th November from 3pm-5pm. This is 
free and open to the whole community. Please contact Sarah on 07981873702 to 
book your place.  
 
Christmas Dinner will take place on Thursday 5th December. Price £2.60 per 
child, those families receiving free meals do not have to pay. 
Payment and online consent must be completed by Friday 29th November. To 
make this occasion enjoyable and festive, pupils can come dressed in their 
own choice of ‘festive’ clothes (non-uniform). This could be a red or green 
jumper or top, Christmas jumper, Santa hat and/or other Christmas accessories. 
Please do not feel the need to buy anything special; it’s just about having a little 
fun and Christmas Cheer! 
 
As you will have seen in the news, there is a General Election on Thursday 12th 
December. Therefore, school will be closed to all pupils on Thursday 12th 
December. 
 
Please use the calendar on our school website/app to keep up to date with 
events happening in school at this busy time of the year.  
 

Many Thanks 

 

John-Paul Magee 

Principal   

http://www.stfrancispsdrumaroad.com/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-yeCOETeDkaBkAVAK4mNqNAEE3SfYRtGq74UIQ4GSOtUNEsxVjEwUlFHVFVRSjhOSlFKVjlJNDdITy4u

